
 

 

SHIRE OF DOWERIN 
 
 

NOTICE OF AN 

AUDIT COMMITTEE MEETING 

 
Tuesday 18 December 2018 

 
1.00pm 

 
Council Chambers 

13 Cottrell Street, Dowerin 

 
 

The purpose of the meeting is to receive the 2017/18 Auditors Report and Annual Report. 
 
 
 
Councillors: 
Please be advised that the next Audit Committee Meeting will be held on 18 December at 1.00pm. 
 
An Agenda for this meeting will be available from the Shire office and from the Shire website 
www.dowerin.wa.gov.au by 3.00pm Friday 14 December 2018. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
REBECCA MCCALL 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
14 December 2018 

 

http://www.dowerin.wa.gov.au/

